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Stockley Farm – 12th May 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Friday 12th May 2017, Reception will be going to Stockley Farm for the day. We are really looking 
forward to taking our Reception children to visit a real farm.  The children will have a chance to 
see all of the animals first hand at Stockley Farm.  We may even see some newborn lambs being 
fed.  The children will all have an ice-cream to help them cool down at the end of the day.   
 
The coach will be departing from school at 9.15am and returning in time for home time at 3.15pm. Children 
must be met from the Reception door and not from the coach. 
 
As your child is entitled to a universal free school meal the school can provide a packed lunch but please 
would you inform us on the slip below or by emailing the school office by Monday 8th May 2017. If you do 
not wish the school to provide a packed lunch, then please can you provide this with a drink in a plastic bag 
that can be thrown away. No glass bottles or fizzy drinks please. Children will also need a full water bottle. 
 

Children can wear t-shirts, leggings or jogging bottoms for comfort.  They should also wear a 
school jumper or cardigan.  The children will need to be prepared for the weather on that day.  
They may need a rainproof coat and wellington boots if rain is forecast or sun cream and sun hats 
if it is sunny.  Let us hope for the latter! 
 
The cost of the visit is £16.30, this includes the cost of the ticket, an ice cream and travel costs. As you 
know, we always ask for a voluntary contribution to help offset the cost of transport and admission fees. 
Unfortunately, if this voluntary contribution is not forthcoming then the visit will not be able to take place. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school with the appropriate money by Wednesday 
10th May 2017 or pay and grant permission on ParentmailPMX. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson and Miss Kirby 
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Stockley Farm – 12th May 2017 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________________________ 
 to take part in the visit to Stockley Farm on 12th May 2017 and enclose a voluntary contribution of £16.30  
to cover the cost. 
 
Please delete as appropriate –  
I will be providing my child with a packed lunch/ I would like school to provide a packed lunch for my child. 
 
Signed ______________________________ Parent/Carer 

 
 
 


